
 

 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

B-2021-001 

 

 The City of Goshen has issued an Invitation for Bids for the purchase of Tri-Axle Dump Truck 

under bid number B-2021-001.  The complete Invitation for Bids packet may be obtained from the Goshen 

Clerk-Treasurer’s Office at 202 S. Fifth Street, Goshen, IN 46528. 

 Sealed bids must be received by the Goshen Clerk-Treasurer's Office at 202 S. Fifth Street, Goshen, 

IN 46528 no later than 1:45 p.m. (local time) on February 22, 2021.  The Goshen Board of Public Works 

and Safety will publicly opened and read aloud all bids received at its meeting on the same date at 2:00 

p.m.  The meeting will be held in the City Court Room/Council Chambers at the Goshen Police & Court 

Building, 111 E. Jefferson Street, Goshen. 

 

 

 

 

 


